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Bishop John Robinson CE Primary School

Head Teacher: Mr Ken Maslin

 Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Jo Richardson 




05/11/14



Hoveton Road


Thamesmead


London SE28 8LW


� HYPERLINK "Tel:0208" �Tel: 0208� 310 9160


Fax: 0208 320 8637�Email: headteacher@bjr.greenwich.sch.uk 








Friends of BJR








Have your say








Parent Council





Projects





Understanding 





Parent Voice





School improvement





Volunteering





Ever thought about becoming more involved with your child’s school?








Following the election of a new Parent Governor, all families who are interested in any of the above are invited to attend a new –look Parent Council Meeting.


Where? BJR School Hall


When? 9:00


How Long? No longer than an hour











